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Year 12 Welcome Evening 2025 – Presentation Information 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers and Year 12 Students, 
 
Thank you for joining us for the Year 12 Welcome Evening. It was a pleasure to meet so many of you, and we 
hope you found the session interesting, informative, and helpful as your child begins their Sixth Form 
journey at Beaconsfield High. 
 
As promised, the presentation slides will be available on our school website and in the parent mailbox. If you 
have any follow-up questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with the Sixth Form Team. 
 
We hope your child has enjoyed their first full week of Sixth Form life and is settling in well. Wishing you all a 
lovely weekend. 
  
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Ms Sian Allen 
Assistant headteacher: Acting Director of Sixth Form 
 


